
Notice of the Suspension of Cash Business and Weekend Banking Services 

of DBS Bank (China) Limited Beijing Gemdale Plaza Sub-branch 

  Mar 18th, 2024 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support to DBS Bank (China) Beijing Gemdale Plaza Sub-branch. 
 
In order to fulfil the physical protection measures requirements of the Public Security Bureau in 
Beijing and further improve customer experience, we will renovate some areas of Beijing 
Gemdale Plaza Sub-branch from April 13th to May 5th, 2024. During the renovation period, 
Gemdale Plaza Sub-Branch remains open for business, however, cash operations and weekend 
banking services will be suspended.  
 
If you need to visit our branch for cash operations during the transition period, you could go to 
Beijing Branch Outlet located at Fortune Financial Center, or other sub-branches in Beijing. 
 
Notification of the suspension of cash operations and weekend banking services of DBS Bank 
(China) Limited Beijing Gemdale Plaza Sub-branch will be communicated via SMS, branch notice, 
and the official website of DBS Bank (China) Limited.  
 
For any queries, please contact your Relationship Manager or call our customer service hotline 
at 4008208988.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

DBS Bank (China) Limited Beijing Gemdale Plaza Sub-branch 


